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Introduction:  

The Youth Development Foundation (YDF) organized a radio program on 6th February 2024 at 92.6 FM 

Channel to commemorate World Interfaith Harmony Week 2024 led by Ms. Urooj, the National 

Coordinator of YDF. The program aimed to foster dialogue and understanding among different religious 

communities in Pakistan. Mr. Hammad Rahman hosted the program, facilitating insightful discussions 

on interfaith harmony and the current situation in the country. 

Key Discussion Points: 

1. Interfaith Harmony in Pakistan:  

Ms. Urooj commenced the program by emphasizing the significance of interfaith harmony in 

Pakistan's diverse socio-cultural landscape. She highlighted the country's rich religious diversity and 

the need for mutual respect and understanding among different faiths. 

2. Current Situation:  

Mr. Hammad Rahman led the conversation on the current situation regarding interfaith relations in 

Pakistan. Participants shared personal experiences, stories of cooperation, and instances of conflict 

resolution within their communities. They also discussed recent efforts by government and civil 

society organizations to promote interfaith dialogue and tolerance. 

3.  Role of Youth: 

The program underscored the pivotal role of youth in fostering interfaith harmony and building a 

more inclusive society. Ms. Urooj emphasized the importance of youth-led initiatives, education, and 

cultural exchange programs in bridging religious divides and promoting peaceful coexistence. 

4. Call to Action: 

The program concluded with a call to action for listeners to actively engage in promoting interfaith 

harmony in their communities. Participants encouraged individuals to challenge stereotypes, 

promote empathy, and initiate dialogue with people from different religious backgrounds. 

Conclusion:  

The YDF-organized radio program at 92.6 FM Channel for World Interfaith Harmony Week 2024 

provided a platform for meaningful dialogue and reflection on the importance of interfaith harmony in 

Pakistan. Led by Ms. Urooj and hosted by Mr. Hammad Rahman, the program facilitated insightful 

discussions on the current situation and the role of youth in promoting tolerance and understanding 

among diverse religious communities. Through collaborative efforts and grassroots initiatives, 

participants expressed optimism for a more harmonious and inclusive society in Pakistan. 

 


